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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

East Parklands Road Upgrades  

Hutt Street and Bartels Road Intersection  

       

 

General maintenance works are required to remediate 

sections of the East Parklands area to improve the road 

surface and safety for all users.  

What’s happening: 
Due to further planning and investigations, these works will now commence on 
Wednesday 15 May 2024. 

Maintenance activities will include pavement removal and new asphalt 

resurfacing on the southern corner of the Bartels Road/Hutt Street intersection.  

How this affects you: 
To keep everyone safe while we undertake these works, speed and lane 
restrictions will be required. Please follow onsite traffic signage and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers while works are in progress.  

We will directly contact residents and businesses located in the work area to 
advise of any parking and/or access restrictions because of works.  

Some Adelaide Metro bus services and bus stops within the works area may be 
temporarily impacted while works are undertaken. Please observe bus stop 
signage and visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au.  

 
Pedestrians and cyclists might also need to use a different path during the 
works; however, signs will show you where to go.  
 
During the works, there will be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but 
we’ll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum. You might also notice some 
odours, which is normal during asphalt work.  

For further information: 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/EPRU 

When 

Wednesday 15 May 2024 
to Friday 24 May 2024 
(weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

Monday to Friday between 
the hours of 7pm and 6am               

Saturday between the 
hours of 5am and 8pm                                                              

Where 

Hutt Street between 
Bartels Road and Flinders 
Street 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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